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STRAUSS AND ASSOCIATES
PLANNING CONSULTANTS FOR KANSAS CITIES AND COUNTIES

February 12, 1992

Mr. Charles Penner, Secretary
Marion County Planning Commission
County Courthouse

Marion, K§

Dear Mr. Penner:
It was good talking to you yesterday. Please consider this letter as a request
from the Hillsboro Planning Commission to have me address the Marion

County Planning Commission af their February meeting on two issues:

(A)  update on the new Hillsboro Comprehensive Plan;

-~

(R) ramart tn hnua the Countyr Ronrd allow tho Citir to oontinue ita purrsnt (-/g 73
zoning and subdivision jurisdiction outside the City boundaries. il

I understand the meeting will be on Thursday, February 27. Please let me
know the time and location and I will be there. I look forward to hearing
from you. You can reach me at (913) 864-4184 if you need to talk to me.

Sincerely,



